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April 21st, 2023
          C- 602796
SCHEDULED WATER INTERRUPTION NOTICE
Dear Customer: 
The Region of Peel Public Works department regularly maintains and repairs the water system to make sure you have a consistent supply of quality drinking water. Sometimes we must turn off your water supply while we do this work.

Your water will be turned off on   Wednesday, April 26, 2023, from approximately    09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m.     If we need to reschedule this work due to weather or other circumstances, we will let you know the new date and time. 
If this interruption may affect an alarm or maintenance company, it is your responsibility to notify them.  During the time that the water supply is interrupted, the building’s sprinkler protection system will not function.  A fire watch should be performed as necessary during time.

After the water interruption:

When we turn the water back on, air in the pipes may make the water cloudy and your plumbing may vibrate or make noise.  We recommend removing the air by slowly turning on your taps from the lowest to the highest faucet in the building (that is, starting in the basement/first floor and finishing on the top floor). Flush the toilets as well. You will likely need to run the water for 10 to 30 seconds.  Run the water until it is clear, and any vibration or noise has stopped.

Important note:  After the water is turned back on, we recommend checking your water meter (usually located in the basement).  If it is leaking, call Water Meter Installations Dispatch at:
• (905) 791 – 7800 Ext. 3226 (8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. - Monday to Friday) 

• (905) 791 – 7800 Ext. 4409 (After hours or Statutory Holidays) 

Yours truly,

Shaun Hussain
Foreperson, Construction Inspections

Engineering Technical Services 

Operations Support Division 

Public Works 

2 Copper Road, Brampton ON, L6T 4W5

(905) 791-7800 Ext. 3309

C:  Stephen Dasko

SCHEDULED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION NOTIFICATION


Fire Department – City of Mississauga 

Stephen Dasko - Regional Councillor, Ward 1

Customer Contact Centre – Region of Peel


Public Works Customer Service - Region of Peel


Al Marques – Manager - Meter Operations

K. Eljurdi, Felipe de Camargo – Supervisors - Meter Installations & Repair


R. Ierullo – Supervisor - Inspections


D. Claros, S. Drody – Inspections


M. Grzebinski – Technical Analyst - Operations

B. Cowan – Region of Peel (Supervisor, Operations) 

C. Smith, A. Richards-Hunter – Region of Peel (Operations) 

Water Quality - Region of Peel 

INTERRUPTION DETAILS

Date and Time:
Wednesday, April 26, 2023, from 09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m.
Location: 

2163 Primate Road, Mississauga



Addresses Affected:
2087-2179 Primate Road, 
2132-2152 Dixie Road
1329 Wealthy Place
Project #:
C-602796
Regional Inspector:
Walid Bhunnoo / John Sedore
Telephone #

905-791-7800 ext. 3246/3247
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